CITY OF MARCO ISLAND

Finance Department
50 Bald Eagle Drive
Marco Island, Florida 34145
(239) 389-5000

May 3, 2019

Mr. Ronald L. Book, President
Ronald L. Book, P.A.

18851 NE 29th Avenue #1010
Aventura, FL 33180

Re: Extension of the professional services agreement # 14-021 for the lobbying services on behalf of the Ci

of Marco Island before the Florida Legislature for an additional two-year term

Dear Mr. Book:

One-year extension of your contract #14-021 is set to expire on 9.30.2019. City Council will make a final
determination whether to extend, however | am hereby asking whether your firm wishes to continue the
contractual relationship with the City. Please indicate your choice below.

n Yes, please renew this contract. See  eny Q,,/

S-q.
0 Attached are the new billing rates for the period October 1, 2019 to September 30, 2021. K

o Please use the existing until September 30,/2021.
o No, we do not wish to renew Q _
7_gr0s

Signature and date
‘ERQM:.,\ & \rSso <

Name

Sincerely,

&7’ %?me

Lina Upharl, CPPB

Purchasing and Risk Manager
Deputy City Clerk

City of Marco tsland

Tel. (239) 389-5011
tUpham@cityofmarcoisland.com

City of Marco Island | Finance Department | 50 Bald Eagle Drive, Marco Island, FL 34145

Tel; (239) 389-5000 | www.cityofmarcoisiand.com



Lina Upham

e ————— e
From: Ron Book <Ron@ribookpa.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 12:18 PM
To: Lina Upham
Subject: RE: City of Marco Island contract extension

Lina,

We have been at the same rate all along, so if the Manger and the Councilor are welling | would like to try to see if |
could persuade them to do a 10% increase. Please let me know. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ronald L. Book
305-935-1866
ron@rlbookpa.com

From: Lina Upham <LUpham@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Ron Book <Ron@rlbookpa.com>

Subject: RE: City of Marco Island contract extension

Do you wish to keep the same rates?

Lina Upham, CPPB
Purchasing and Risk Manager
Deputy City Clerk

City of Marco Island

50 Bald Eagle Dr.

Marco Island, FL 34145

Tel: 239-389-5011
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From: Ron Book <Ron@rlbookpa.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 9:07 AM

To: Lina Upham <LUpham@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Subject: RE: City of Marco Island contract extension

Linda:

I’'m really sorry. | thought we had done this when the notice first came in. Terribly apologetic. I've attached the executed
extension agreement.



Thank you so much.

Ronald L. Book

Ronald L. Book, PA

18851 NE 29™ Avenue, Suite 1010
Aventura, FL 33180

(305) 935-1866

(305) 935-9737 (fax)
ron@rlbookpa.com

From: Lina Upham <LUpham@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 10:06 AM

To: Ron Book <Ron@rlbookpa.com>

Subject: Fwd: City of Marco Island contract extension

Following up on this.
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Lina Upham

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 2:04:32 PM

To: ron@rlbookpa.com

Subject: City of Marco Island contract extension

Mr. Book:

Please see the attached extension letter. Will let you know as soon as we have this scheduled for the City council
discussion.

Lina Upham, CPPB
Purchasing and Risk Manager
Deputy City Clerk

City of Marco Island

50 Bald Eagle Dr.

Marco Island, FL 34145

Tel: 239-389-5011




